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I hope you and your family had a lovely half term holiday. 

Spring is really in the air now and the bulbs that all the children in school planted in the 
autumn term to celebrate the school’s 50 year anniversary are starting to flower. Keep a 

look out for all  of the daffodils and crocuses in our school grounds. 

We all had great fun dressing up for World Book Day.  All of the children (and staff) looked 
fantastic.  Lots of book based activities have been taking place for everyone to enjoy. 

Look out for the photographs in next week’s Newsletter. 

Many thanks to all those who were able to support our Scholastic Book Fair, the           
commission raised will help purchase lots of new books for school. 

Mrs J Wass  

Headteacher 

Diary Dates  

     

 Tues 8th, Weds 9th, Thurs 10th March Parents Evenings 

 Sunday 13th March     Choir to St Saviour’s Church 9.15-10.30am 

 w/c Monday 14th March    British Science Week 

 Friday 18th March      Year 3 Roman Workshop 

 Friday 18th March     Comic Relief Day—wear something red 

 Sunday 27th March     Choir to St Michael’s Church 10.45-12.00 

 Wednesday 30th March    Easter Bonnets/Hats to decorate to be in school 

 Monday 4th April     Easter Day 

 Friday 8th April      Break Up for Easter Holidays  

 Monday 11th—Friday 22nd April    School Closed 

 

  



Through God we love, Laugh and Learn 
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 Number Day 2022 

Thank you to everyone that donated to the NSPCC for our Number Day.   

We raised £153.00 

 


